
MVHS  
Parent-Teacher  

Interviews 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

This fall, traditional Parent-Teacher Interviews scheduled for this Thursday evening and Friday 

morning for Miramichi Valley High School will be different due to COVID-19.  We have been 

advised by the Department of Education not to have face-to-face interviews; however, below 

are two options I am providing so parents and guardians can contact me.  

 

Should you wish to discuss your child’s progress in my class, the first and recommended option 

would be to communicate with me directly by email.  Please email me with your name, phone 

number and a general time frame that works best for you within the Parent-Teacher Interview 

times listed below.  I will try my best to call you during your preferred time frame.  My email 

address is: 

 

melanie.maltby-ingersoll@nbed.nb.ca 

 

Secondly, if email is not an option, please contact the main office at 627-4083 during regular 

school hours to set up a phone interview.  Please provide your name, phone number and a 

general time frame that works best for you within the Parent-Teacher Interview times listed 

below.  Should office staff be unable to take your call, please leave a voicemail with your 

details.  I will try my best to call you during your preferred time frame. 

 

PARENT-TEACHER INTERVIEW HOURS ARE: 

 

Thursday, November 19: 4:00 p.m. - 6:00 p.m. 

 

Friday, November 20:  9:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m. 

 

Phone calls will take place during these hours.  

 

Thank you,   

 

 

Melanie Maltby Ingersoll 
 

Technology and Mathematics Teacher, Miramichi Valley High School 


